
 

 

17th February 2018  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Assalaamu Alaikum (Peace be Upon You) 

Madrasatun Nur School of Light Weekend Program opened its doors on January 14, 2018. During 

the interim, some operational and policy issues have arisen that needs to be addressed.  

Hence, a parent-teacher meeting is scheduled for Saturday, March 3rd, 2018 at 9:00am.  

Your attendance and input in this meeting is of vital importance in the advancement and 

enhancement of our Islamic weekend school.  

We are now using social media at https://www.facebook.com/MadrsatunNurSchoolofLightSTT/  

for updates and a text message will be sent out when the time for the meeting draws near for your 

convenience.  

Thank you in advance for your usual cooperation to this matter. 

Do not hesitate to contact Madrasatun Nur School of Light Principal or the Imam, if you may have 

any concerns.  

 

 

Jazāk Allāhu Khayran,  

Madrasatun Nur School of Light 

https://www.facebook.com/MadrsatunNurSchoolofLightSTT/

